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In Memory of Martha

The sudden loss this month of Martha
Robinson, one of our Board Directors, was
difficult for all of us at YouthZone. With humility,
generosity and kindness, Martha gave time,
treasure and talent in abundance to this
nonprofit.

The world lost a good soul, and she will forever
be remembered.

YouthZone Executive Director, Lori Mueller

Read More

Learn About YZ's Mission for
Equity

YouthZone's commitment to strong families and
healthy communities includes working towards
equity and understanding within our
organization and in the community at large.
Lately, we've been taking bigger steps that we
want to share with you.

Read More

https:
https://youthzone.com/
https://youthzone.com/2021/02/youthzones-commitment-to-equity-reshapes-conversations/
https://www.postindependent.com/news/community-profile-lori-mueller-reflects-on-30-plus-years-working-to-better-the-lives-of-area-youth/?fbclid=IwAR26M67TesYli0UKSQQmwtrgbgwPKXAjivhsJEs-s4HSUuizRvS6j1ME6Dk
http://mountainpestcontrol.com/
http://dividecreekbuilders.com/
https://dalbycpa.com/
https://youthzone.com/give/donation-form/


Blanca Lara Interns
with YouthZone

Local student from Metropolitan State
University has decided to enrich her
studies by interning at YouthZone.
She's already diving right in by
shadowing the YZ staff each week.

Read More

YouthZone Awarded CYDC
Grant Once Again

Since 1994 YouthZone has maintained a
partnership with the state to keep kids out
of juvenile detention and reduce the risk of
second offenses. The state has renewed
this contract once again to fund support
and intervention for local youth who violate
the law.

Read More

Annual Report Coming Soon!

In 2020 YouthZone...
Gained 5 new staff members
Expanded RJ Practices
Kept employment at 100%
Set a new fundraising record!

Stay tuned and read our annual report to learn
more about YouthZone's impact in 2020.
Coming soon!

Give Through Your

https://youthzone.com/2021/02/blanca-lara-partners-with-youthzone-to-enrich-her-studies/
https://www.aspentimes.com/news/state-backed-program-enables-youthzone-to-provide-support-to-teens-facing-detention/?fbclid=IwAR1c0iAC-1uTCAw7fZ3_0XpVbHxJSOIZwk4AWBRm3hxJIGpGTHhmnvPTzg8


Tax Return

This year support your favorite nonprofit by
donating your tax return. It's so easy! Just
type our ID number #200230033429 when
you're prompted with "Donate to a
Colorado Nonprofit."

Thanks to our Sponsors
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